
 

 

Town Hall Meeting 
March 1, 2018 

 
Judges Arthur I. Harris and Jessica E. Price Smith cordially invite all consumer bankruptcy attorneys 
practicing in the Cleveland office of the United States Bankruptcy Court for the Northern District of Ohio 
to a town hall meeting on Thursday, March 1, 2018.  The meeting will be held at 9 a.m. in courtroom 1A 
of the Howard M. Metzenbaum U.S. Courthouse, 201 Superior Avenue, Cleveland, Ohio 44114.  

The discussion will include the new national chapter 13 plan that became effective on December 1, 
2017, and any other matters of interest to the bar.  

 


